2016/3719/P
50 Rochester Place, NW1 91X

Dear Obote,



I would like to support Gill Scott’'s comments about the poor design and
little thought gone into the redevelopment of such a historic and
important building. As Gill has gone into some length to show the
building’s and the glass lantern lighting’s significance within an important
conservation area I will only say that I am appalled that Camden can
even give such an application any credence at all. Surely the very notion
of a Conservation Area is to stop such developments and the destruction
of the historical features of the building.

Please do register our complaint against this proposal.

best wishes

Philip & Psiche Hughes
18 Rochester Terrace, NW1 9IN
and 62 Rochester Place, NW1 9JX.

Obote
Please find attached my comments re the above application.

The letter is attached to the supporting images.
Letter pages 1-3
pages 4-9 illustrate the conservation issues
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pages 10-13 illustrate the brilliance of the light supplied by the original
lanterns

page 12 illustrates the issues of unresolved rainwater drainage with
between number 54/52 and number 50 and incorrect drawing of the wall
between 50 and 48 Rochester Place.

page 13 - 19 illustrate how the proposal drawings are incorrect at every
floor of 48 Rochester Place and impact of the new foundations at the
basement level on 48.

Regards
Gill

------ End of Forwarded Message



